December 19, 2018

Dear Prospective Candidate:

I want to thank you for your interest in serving on the Janesville Union School District Board of Trustees. If
you are selected to fill one of the vacant seats, you would be sworn in and seated at the January 15, 2019,
regular meeting of the Board.

The persons appointed to fill the upcoming vacancies shall hold office only until the next regularly-
scheduled election for School Board members. In this case, the next regularly-scheduled election for School

Board members will be November 2020.

The primary functions of the School Board are to:

1. Provide each student with an education of the highest quality in keeping with his/her capacity to
learn.

2. Provide a general control and direction in the District.

3. Develop and maintain policies, regulations, and bylaws for the District.

4, Oversee fiscal responsibility for the District.

Please review the enclosed questions and submit your answers to the Janesville Union Elementary School
District located at 464-555 Main Street, Janesville, CA 96114, no later than 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday,
January 9, 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact Pat Cheatle at Janesville Elementary School.
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Ed Brown, Superintendent
Janesville Union School District



Name: Date:

Phone Number:

QUESTIONS FOR PROSPECTIVE CANDIDATES FOR THE
JANESVILLE UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

L Why are you interested in serving as a member of the Janesville Union Elementary
School District Board of Trustees?

2. What in your background makes you a good candidate for a seat on the Janesville Union
Elementary School District Board of Trustees?

3. What goals would you like to see achieved by the:

a.) Board of Trustees?

b.) Janesville Elementary School?

Should you require additional space, you may use the back side of this paper or attach an
additional sheet. Thank you for your interest in the position.



